
August 11, 2020 - Fremont Coin Club – Online Membership meeting – Attendance: 10 
 
President Keith Scott brought the meeting to order at 7:07pm. There was no bubble drawing or door 
prize awarded due to the meeting taking place online through Zoom. 
 
The recording secretary position remains vacant and is being filled by volunteers. Matt Hutchison took 
notes and has previous meeting minutes available. 
 
Treasurer Matt Hutchison reported: Previous Balance=$9,054.93; Income=$0.00; Expenses=$0.00; 
Forwarding Balance=$9,054.93.  
 
Announcements: 
Keith said Cupertino is having a picnic. 
Matt mentioned upcoming local club meetings being held on Zoom: 
 San Jose on August 12th  (2nd Wednesday each month) 
 Cupertino on August 14th  (2nd Friday each month) 
 Diablo on August 20th  
Keith added meetings for the Liberty Seated and the Barber Collectors clubs. 
Briita emailed that former club member and past president Bo Atkinson passed away. Michael Turrini 
 wrote a letter about Bo. 
 
Show and Tell:  
Keith S – 1878 S half dollar with suspicious sliding-grade pedigree 
Matt H – Civil Defense medal and hard hat 
Ken B – small size $20 Citizens National Bank note from Collingswood, NJ (type 2) 
 Ken has been searching for notes from that area for 30 years and found two within a year. 
Wanda J – Space Force medal, patterned after the Netflix show of the same name 
 
Various stories of other topics were shared by Keith, Bob, Ken, Wanda, Matt T and Matt H. 
 
The show and tell drawing wasn’t held for this meeting. 
 
No social break, prize drawing or auction was held at this meeting. 
 
Keith S adjourned the meeting at 8:01pm. 
 
 
Attendees: Bob L, Matt H, Wanda J, Ken B, Ray K, Aren W, Keith S, Alan S, Lyle O and Matt T 
 


